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Secretary Gray Continues Town Hall Series with Town Hall 
in Johnson County 

 

CHEYENNE, WY – On Thursday, September 18th, Wyoming Secretary of State Chuck 
Gray will hold a town hall at the Twing Room of the Johnson County Public Library in Buffalo at 
6:00 p.m. to discuss his office’s continued efforts to advance election integrity, stop business fraud 
in Wyoming, and upcoming legislative priorities. 

“I’m really excited to be continuing our town hall series in Johnson County with a town hall 
at the Johnson County Public Library in Buffalo on September 18th,” Secretary Gray said in a 
statement. “I am looking forward to discussing our office’s continuing work on election integrity, 
stopping business fraud, and our work to push back against these disastrous, ESG-driven fantasy 
wind projects.” 

 

EVENT DETAILS: JOHNSON COUNTY TOWN HALL 
 
When: September 18, 2025 at 6:00 PM MST 
Where: Johnson County Public Library, 171 N Adams, Buffalo, WY 
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